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Tour of the Academy’s Geelong Centre
Duration: 02:24 minutes
DR MARCIA DEVLIN AM: 
Hello and welcome to Geelong our newest academy site.
I'm Dr. Marcia Devlin, CEO of the Academy, and I'm here with Tyron Paspa, our regional director. 
We are joining you today from Wadawurrung Land, where over the past year, we've watched this amazing site come to life.
Increasing equity of access to professional learning is one of the Academy's objectives. 
Opening our Geelong site is a huge milestone for us and the state of Victoria.  
TYRON PASPA: 
We can't wait for teachers and school leaders in Geelong and surrounding areas to join us here for professional learning. 
This Geelong site is now another location that Victorian educators can come and learn from national and international education experts and thought leaders. 
With state of the art, learning and collaboration spaces it will become an education hub for the region. Follow me for a tour of this amazing facility. 
This space, like the 41 St Andrew's place, has some of the same design elements, you can see a lot of the circular aspects as well. Behind me here is one of our multi-purpose learning studios. 
And as you can see, it's got a beautiful bay view as well. 
This is Adam Ross. Adams, the new manager of this Geelong Regional Centre. 
ADAM ROSS:  
Welcome. Thanks Tyron. Really excited to welcome you to the Academy's Geelong Centre. 
We can't wait to provide some outstanding professional learning for 2023 with you.
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